
‭Parents, Guardians, and Students:‬

‭I just wanted to welcome everyone back to school for the 2024-2025 year.‬
‭For those of you who may not know me, my name is Mrs. Melnichenko. I teach‬
‭Middle and High school English. Teaching is a passion of mine and I am‬
‭overjoyed to see what this year is going to bring along with it.‬

‭I graduated from Clemson University and, although I grew up in‬
‭Massachusetts, the south has always had my heart. I am blessed to be able to live‬
‭here and be surrounded by God-loving people day in and day out. I have taught in‬
‭various districts where I worked with students ranging in grades from elementary‬
‭to high school and I can safely say that being at ACS has been my favorite‬
‭experience by far. The Lord has taught me a lot through the lives of the young‬
‭people and the colleagues that I am blessed to serve alongside with.‬

‭A few things that I enjoy doing (especially with my husband and 5 sweet‬
‭kiddos) are kayaking, fishing, art and music. Outside of school, I teach choir and‬
‭sing in a worship group. Every day is an opportunity to make a memory and the‬
‭goal is to make memories that build us up. I pray that I can instill a love for‬
‭leading a God-serving life in each one of my students, as well as a desire to live a‬
‭life to its  utmost potential.‬

‭If you have any questions, concerns or requests please reach out to me. I look‬
‭forward to a blessed year together!‬

‭Contact:‬

‭anamelnichenko@andersonchristian.net‬

‭With Love,‬
‭Mrs. M‬
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